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Tuesday 20th September 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Belgium Trip Information Evening 
 
Can I take this opportunity to thank you for allowing your son/daughter to come on 
the Belgium Trip from the 29th October - 01st November 2022. It is always an 
enjoyable and enriching trip that I hope students will remember fondly. Alongside 
this letter there are copies of an EV5 form and travel guidelines agreement, which 
should be completed and returned at your earliest convenience.  
 
To provide more information, and answer any questions, I will be holding a pre-trip 
meeting, on Tuesday October 4th. This will take place in the main hall from 
5.30pm onwards and I would encourage as many parents/carers and students to 
attend this meeting as a variety of things will be taking place:  

 
• Parents/ carers to hand in photocopies of passports (each student needs their 

own passport with a minimum of 6 months left on it) and EHIC/GHIC 
cards (if you want copies ask your child to get one from the school office) 

• If you have not done so before (I especially need to know any specific dietary 
requirements) completed EV5 form and travel guidelines agreement. If you are 
unable to attend, please return photocopies and forms at your earliest 
convenience.  

• If you have a European Health Insurance Card (EHIC) you can continue to use 
this until it expires. If you do not have an EHIC or it has expired, you can apply 
for a Global Health Insurance Card (GHIC). Please visit the NHS website for 
further information  

• Go over key details re travel arrangements, timing, requirements etc. 
 
If you are unable to attend the evening and there are questions you want 
answering, please contact me at school either by telephone or email. Otherwise, I 
look forward to seeing you on the 4th October. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr Nolan Cassidy 
Lead Teacher of History 
Wadham School 
ncassidy@wadhamschool.co.uk 
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